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A native of Transylvania, Romania, Lorenzo  
Davidoiu began his decorated operations career 
with Celebrity Cruises. Beginning as an assistant 
waiter, Davidoiu’s 15 years at sea led him to his 
current role as Manager of Restaurant Operations. 
He supervises Celebrity’s impeccable dining  
experience, including crew training efforts as well 
as the design and development of Celebrity’s 
unique restaurant concepts.

Davidoiu explored his passion for dining  
operations at the Calimanesti Tourism School in 
Romania. Breaking the family mold of military and 
medical professions, he pursued his dream to 
work in the service industry and joined Celebrity 
Cruises in 1997 on the SS Meridian. 

From the age of 19, Davidoiu has held roles in  
all aspects of Celebrity’s onboard restaurant 
operations. His uncanny attention to detail, from 
a dining venue’s theme to a table arrangement’s 
impeccable utensils, has allowed him to  
effectively open various onboard restaurant  
operations, including the Azamara Journey,  
Azamara Quest and Celebrity’s iconic Solstice 
Class ships. He believes every intricate detail  
is imperative to offer guests the unmatchable  
experiences they deserve.  

Davidoiu’s passion and dedication to service  
drive him to continue building on Celebrity’s  
stellar onboard service and maintaining the  
culture of inspired hospitality.


